

January 5, 2022

Dear Parents, Guardians, Families, and Community Members:

Each public school and district in Arkansas receives a Report Card every year. Just as each student's report card shows their progress in specific subjects, the School Report Card shows how our school performs in different areas. This information is available at <a href="https://myschoolinfo.arkansas.gov/SRC#group-anchor-g">https://myschoolinfo.arkansas.gov/SRC#group-anchor-g</a>.

The goal of the Report Card is to provide transparent and accessible information to parents, families, and the community all in one place. It provides a holistic way of looking at school performance by providing information on student achievement, growth, graduation rate, teacher quality, school environment, and much more. Due to the impact of COVID-19, Act 89 of 2021 suspended school ratings (letter grades) for the 2020-2021 school year.

We know that the Report Card is just one of many ways stakeholders engage with us at Glen Rose School District, and we are grateful for the continued support.

Parents, families, and the community are all valuable partners in the success of our students. As you read the School Report Card, consider how our school performs on each indicator. Consider our school's strengths and how we can engage in specific efforts to improve so that each child succeeds at the highest level. Along with the Arkansas Department of Elementary and Secondary Education, we have high expectations for leading the nation in student-focused education. We look forward to working together toward that vision.

If there are additional questions about the Report Card, please visit the My School Info website <a href="https://myschoolinfo.arkansas.gov/SRC">https://myschoolinfo.arkansas.gov/SRC</a> to find more information, definitions of terms, videos that explain how the site works, and answers to frequently asked questions. If you want to become involved in district support activities or learn about our School Report Card information, please contact us at 5013323694.

Sincerely,

Tim Holicer Superintendent Glen Rose School District